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I am concerned about the water that is necessary for this project. Apparently PacWest plans to put
in a well or wells on the property that is proposed. I'm hopeful that the document prepared by the
DOE will include expert knowledge about the surrounding wells and perhaps aquifer in this area.
Will it draw water that would otherwise flow to the Little Spokane and affect those who live in that
downstream region? Will it affect local wells of those who live near the proposed smelter?
 


